This Week in Church 
Saturday 25th        
6.30pm    
The People of the Parish    

Sunday 26th             
9.30am 
 Mothers Prayers Group (Fr Tom) 


11.30am 
 Danny Grannell RIP (Ellis) 
Monday 27th      

10.00am 
 Ints of Tom & Hannah Haughey (Haughey)  
Tuesday 28th           
10.00am
 Holy Souls (Herbert)
Wednesday 29th        12.15pm       
 Dianta, Mauricio, Alberto Bebita RIP (Zorgdrager) Thursday 30th             8.30am 
 Service of the Word/Holy Communion

Friday 31st       
  
10 .00am
 Holy Souls (Herbert)
Saturday 1st         
6.30pm    
 James Holland RIP (Wiseman/Holland) 
Sunday 2nd             
9.30am 
The People of the Parish 

11.30am 
Arthur Elliott (Foundation) 
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s from 11am - 12noon. 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between

11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.

What’s On?
Mon 27th      St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall


Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre

Vicar for Administration/Development 12noon
Priest’s House `

Legion of Mary 
8.00pm-9.00pm
Upper Room

Tues 28th     
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 


Priests Deanery Meeting 
10.45am
Elm Park


Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall

Lenten Parish Reconciliation Service 
8.00pm
Church


St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 29th  
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Golden Club
1.00pm-3.00pm
Community Centre

Rainbows/Brownies/Guides
3.45pm-8.45pm
Parish Hall 
Thurs 30th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-12.00pm
Parish Hall 
Fri  31st        
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Doctors & Hospital 
3pm 7 5pm 
Romford 

School Closes for Easter Holidays

Sat 1st    
New Eucharistic Ministers 
10am-11am
Church


11.30am Mass Choir Meeting
2.00pm
Church 


Lenten Lunches
12pm-2pm 
Parish Hall 
Sun 2nd 
Confirmation Session (4th ) 
6.00pm
Community Centre
Parish Stewardship:

Offertory Collection Weekend 18th /19th March   

Envelopes: £562.86 
Cash: £374.71
Standing Orders to 5th February  £2141.37
Travelling Chalice
               Weekend
      Family
         Mass


25th /26th March  


1st /2nd April
Michelle Johnston

       9.30am

8th /9th April
Bonita Alain 
         9.30am
Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Nora Brennan, Margaret Brockbank, Fr Gerry Butcher, Davida Charles, Bob Cole, 

Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan,  

Margaret Harries, Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, Hannah Jermain, Fr Tom Jordan, Benjamin Joseph, Mona Keenan, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, 
 Fr Tony McKentey, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Brendan O’Connor, Chioma Onwumere, Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr David Prior, Maureen Ross, Mgr George Stokes, Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 

Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time: 
Rebecca Doyle, Eileen Hewitt, Catherine Roberts, Albert Benson, Samantha Donnelly, 

Monica Partridge, June Morgan, William Snellgrove, Christina Conneely, Dorothy Stone,

 Edward Cullinane, William Stewart, Albert d’Inverno, Joseph O’Halloran, 

Brenda Mahon, Peter Cooney, John Grourk and Cornelius Wanglin. 

RIP – We pray for all those who have died and entered into eternal life:

Margaret ‘Peggy’ Tawil aged 75 years of Sims Close Romford

Her Funeral Mass will be held on Friday 7th April at 12noon and then to Forest Park Crematorium also pray for families and friends who have lost loved ones that they may

find strength in God to bear their loss.
Lenten Lunches

Lenten Lunches continue every Saturday in Lent between 12noon and 2pm, in the Parish Hall. Please come along and enjoy a great value lunch and a chat with friends whilst raising money for good causes. We raise funds for several local charities. Any donations for raffle prizes would be very welcome on the day. Why not treat your family or friends to lunch. We look forward to seeing you.
Racial Justice Sunday The retiring collection raised £328.55. Bless you for your generosity.

Parish Building & Maintenance Fund The monthly retiring collection will take place this weekend after all Masses. Gift Aid envelopes and Standing Order forms can be found at the back of the Church.

Gift Aid Boxes are available for collection from the Church Porch

Eucharistic Ministers Fr Tom invites parishioners to consider becoming a Eucharistic Minister and to come along to a meeting in the Church Saturday 1st April 10am-11am. 

Eucharistic Ministers, Readers and Altar Servers  Please sign up for Easter Services at the back of the Church. Thank you.

Altar Servers Easter Practice  on Thursday 13th April from 2pm-3.30pm in the Church for all those serving over the Easter period. PLEASE ALL ATTEND. Any queries, please contact Elisabeth in the Parish Office.
Sunday Choir 11.30am Mass The first meeting will be held on Saturday 1st April at 2pm in the Church. Please come along if you are interested in joining this Choir. We will be singing hymns in Tagalog, French and English so everyone is warmly welcome. 

Easter Lilies We have the custom of adorning the church with lilies and flowers during the Easter Octave and Season. If you would like to donate a lily for the decoration of the church, in memory of a deceased loved-one, please put £2 in an envelope marked Easter Lily with the name of the person to be remembered and post through the Presbytery door. They will be prayed for in the Easter Offices.

Car Park Permits Application forms for permits for the new tax year 2017/2018 are available in the porch. A reminder that the car park is not for overnight use. 

Essex Recusant Society The next meeting of the Society will take place at 2.30pm on Saturday 1st April at The Grange, Queens Rd, Brentwood.

Sainsbury's Active Kids Voucher The Brownies and Rainbows are collecting these Vouchers, any donations will be greatly appreciated to boost resources for our Parish Groups. A collection box is in the church porch. Thank you for your generosity.

Woodwork Projects Update The Prayer Garden benches are sorted for the summer but the following items of work still need to be looked at. The Parish external notice board needs to be weather proofed and sealed. The Priest’s house front door needs to be repainted and sealed. Any willing helpers for the summer months for these jobs?

Holy Hour for Priestly Vocations There are 12 specially designated Holy Hours taking place each month in a different Deanery. Havering Deanery will host this Holy Hour on Wednesday 24th April from 7.30pm at Corpus Christi, Collier Row.

The Diocese of Brentwood – 100 Years in Pictures, a Souvenir Booklet to mark our Diocesan Centenary, 110 pages with more than 300 photographs. Copies may be ordered through the parish office by signing up at the back of the church. Please place cash or cheque payable to St Edward’s Catholic Church (£7) in an envelope clearly marked with your name and contact number and post through Presbytery door. 
Polish-English Prayer Books for children. Please see notice at the back of the church. If you wish to order a copy of either or both books please sign up and place payment in a clearly marked envelope and post through Presbytery door.

Hit The Road, Monopoly Walk: The Campion School’s seventh annual fundraising walk for the Teenage Cancer Trust takes place on Saturday, 29th April.  Twenty or ten mile walks available. Information/entry available from www.thecampionschool.org.uk 

www.heavensroadfm.com A UK Catholic Online Radio See poster for details.

The Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society is hosting an evening of classical music in the beautiful surroundings of Ingatestone Hall on Saturday 6th May at 7.30pm.  Tickets are £25 which includes prosecco and nibbles.  For tickets or further information, please call Libby Phillips on 01268 784544 or email lphillips@bccs.org.uk
Samaritans of Havering fundraising quiz night in the parish hall of Christ the Eternal High Priest, Gidea Park on Friday 31st March at 7.30pm. Contact Linda 07758 637203.  
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and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

Fourth Sunday of Lent (A) 
‘Laetare Sunday’
26th March 2017 
Once again this week we have a lengthy passage from the Gospel of John, the story of the man born blind. This is another story of a journey in faith, which invites us to consider our own journey. The words of Jesus at the very start (verse 5) give us the theme: Jesus is the light of the world. Like the man born blind, we too have the opportunity of seeing again, seeing with greater clarity. Even in the opening verses given above the man has already had to defend the reality of the healing. Yes, he is indeed the man who was blind from birth and he has indeed been given his sight. As the chapter continues he bears witness to Jesus more and more strongly and more and more indignantly. In the end it is clear that there are none so blind as those who will not see. The religious leaders refuse to see that Jesus brings light into the world. They refuse to acknowledge their own blindness. It may seem strange that we have the story of David’s anointing as king in the first reading. This reminds us that, as we were given the light of faith in baptism, we were also anointed for God’s service. St Paul tells the Christians of Ephesus in our second reading: ‘You were darkness once, but now you are light in the Lord.’










